AMERICAN UNIVERSITY OF IRAQ
SULAIMANI

Date: Aril 25, 2024

Dear Mr. Maher Asaad Baker:

[ would like to express sincere appreciation on behalf of Moulakis Library. I'd like
to thank you for your donation. We welcome your digital books and other
information resources that will supplement the existing collection and benefit the
university's educational programs.

Thank you again for your generous support.
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